UNIVERSITY OF OREGON

COLLEGE OF LIBERAL ARTS
EUGENE, OREGON

DEPARTMENT OF ANTHROPOLOGY June 15, 1962

Mr. Click Relander
1212 North 32nd Avenue
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr. Relander:

I undertook the study of the Yakima in 1942, at the request
of the Northwest Regional Council, an organization with offices
then located in Portland. I deposited the original of my manu-
script and the negatives of the pictures I took with the Council.
Not long after that it went out of existence, and as far as I
know so did the materials I submitted to it. At least T was
never able to find out what happened to the organization's re-
cords or files.

I am doubly sorry then that I cannot lend you the negatives.
It is my recollection, however, that there was a set of photos

with the copy of the manuscript I left with the Yakima Agency.

Sincerely yours,
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H. G. Barnett




